
March 11, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Michael Joseph Levy 

2714 Quarry Rd., N.W., #B-1 

Washington, DC 20009 

 

Dear Mr. Levy: 

 

This is in response to your letter of March 10, 1996, regarding the situation with Garrison-era files on 

the assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

As always, we would be pleased to review any records that you have in your possession and which 

may be relevant to the assassination.  Based on the brief description in your letter, I do not know if 

the records to which you referred are in the JFK Collection or in our files. 

 

Thank you for writing and for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


